W/C 22/2/21

Hello,

The children have all enjoyed finding out about rainbow and wet weather this week, they especially
enjoyed playing outside with the water wall.

Next week we are continuing with our topic Rainbows and puddles and looking at Noah’s ark, using
the book “, All afloat Noah’s boat” and random acts of kindness.

Thank you once again for all the photos and emails we had about home learning, it is lovely to hear
about what you have been up to, although we were very excited about hearing the news the schools

will reopen on March 8" and we are looking forward to seeing everyone back in the unit. @ @

Can we just please ask if for any reason your child is not in on a day they normally attend preschool
could you please ring the school office and let them know, we do look at emails but not always first
thing. Thank you for your understanding.

Have a good weekend.

The Preschool Team.



